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Dear Grade 7 Parents,

Any grade 7 student that did not complete their immunizations in the 2019-2020
school year will be immunized at some point throughout this school year.

The consent forms obtained last year are valid until all doses are completed.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Strathcona County Public
Health Centre and ask for the nurse assigned to your school.

Thank you,
Strathcona County School Team



